
Office of the Dean
715 Sumter Street

Columbia, SC 29208

Dear Alumni and Friends of the College of Pharmacy -

There are many individual stories that I could share about how your past 
knancial support makes a real difference in the lives and overall 
well-being of our students. While their stories are unique, they all center 
on hope, inspiration, and gratitude. 

Indeed we are blessed to receive support from generous alumni and Indeed we are blessed to receive support from generous alumni and 
friends like you, who step up to support our college goals, ensuring our 
ability to provide the best education and resources for our outstanding 
students, faculty, and staff.

I ask you today to help create even more impact by supporting our I ask you today to help create even more impact by supporting our 
College of Pharmacy Carolina Fund. Your gip to the College of Pharmacy 
Carolina Fund (donate.sc.edu/cop) will be used where it can best have a 
direct and positive effect on our students’ experiences in and beyond the 
classroom. 

In the past, funds from our Carolina Fund have provided scholarship In the past, funds from our Carolina Fund have provided scholarship 
support to students, helping to alleviate some knancial burden. It has 
funded professional development opportunities for students enabling 
them to travel to conferences and professional meetings. Last year, our 
Carolina Fund supported the addition of a kltered water station in the 
college now enjoyed by students, faculty, and staff. We are so grateful. 

While our need for donor support has never been stronger, our While our need for donor support has never been stronger, our 
commitment to providing an excellent pharmacy education for all 
students, remains the same. For all you have done for the College of 
Pharmacy and for all that you will do in the future, I humbly thank you. 

For Carolina, 

Stephen J. Cutler, Ph.D.
Dean, College of Pharmacy


